
NEW LECTIONARY: ESV-CE. 
 
The Diocesan Liturgical Formation team are running a day for readers of all 
levels of experience to explore the new translation of the Lectionary on 
Saturday 12 October at St Patrick, Consett, DH8 5AX. This day will provide an 
opportunity to look at the background of the new Lectionary and to be ready to 
proclaim the Scriptures. For more information and to book, please visit: 
bit.ly/LiturgyCoursesAndEvents. Details of other Liturgy days are also available 
on the Diocesan website. 
 
Alternatively, book through our parish office by phone or email. 
 

http://bit.ly/LiturgyCoursesAndEvents

